Clery Act Crime Reports

The Clery Act is a federal law that promotes campus safety by ensuring that students, employees, parents and the
community are well-informed about public safety and crime prevention matters at colleges and universities.

By October 1 of each year, colleges and universities must submit a summary of required information which includes
the past three (3) calendar years of campus crime statistics in specified crime categories, fire safety data and certain
safety policy statements. Information on safety statistics at Hocking College is located here:

https://www.hocking.edu/campus-safety#reports



